
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
If we don't remove the outsized influence of corporate cash from our elections then we do NOT have a 
Democracy. I would FAR rather see an outright ban on political donations from ANY non-
eating/drinking/breathing source but this is a decent first step in that direction. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Kelly Mcconnell 
11375 SW Erste Pl 
Tigard, OR 97223-3950 
 
 
 


